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Good morning,
 
Please vote NO on the re-zoning to RM-3 Multi-Family Residential District for the land on the corner
of Saylesville and River Road.  We do not want an apartment complex to be built on that propery.
 

Please read our NO vote on this project at the Council meeting on Thursday, February 17th.
 
Thank you,
 
Scott and Wendy Chalmers
3741 Stillwater Cir
Rivers Crossing Subdivision
Best Regards,
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